
Rumsey Station PTO 

12/1/2022 3:30 p.m.| Meeting called to order by President Jenny Gollehon 

In Attendance 

Jenny Gollehon, Veronica Rosman, Traci Nimmo, Karly Howard, Ana Funkhouser, Erin Maloney, Dan Kauk 

Board 

All board members were present. The 2022-2023 PTO Board consists of: 

Jenny Gollehon – President 

Karly Howard – Vice President 

Veronica Rosman – Secretary 

Erin Maloney – Treasurer 

Traci Nimmo – Member-at-large 

Ana Funkhouser – Member-at-large 

President Report 

President Jenny Gollehon started the meeting expecting that the board was needed to read entries for the PTO 

scholarship but Principal Dan Kauk said that teachers read the entries and pick a winner.  

Principal Kauk advised the PTO that we need to fill out a form for the Ornament Party, as well as any future 

activities inside the school.  

Discussion then went into the Ornament Party planned for the next day, December 2 in the gymnasium. 

Decorating will begin at 4:15 p.m. and the doors will open at 5:30 p.m. Guests will need to enter through the 

Kids Club door. The PTO received lots of generous donations of items for the ornament party and there will be 

plenty for the kids to do.  

On December 14, there is a school fundraiser at the Santa’s Rockin Lights near Werner Park. A portion of the 

money spent by Rumsey families that night will go back to the school.  

On December 16, the school will have a sing-along at 1:15 p.m. and the holiday parties will begin at 2 p.m. 

There will be a form going home asking parents to indicate if they want to help with the parties.  

Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 

Next Meeting 

The next general PTO meeting will be Thurs., January 5.  


